
Whinfell Table Cricket Team Shines Across the Region 

Our Whinfell table cricket team has once again had an outstanding year, 
showcasing skill, teamwork, and resilience throughout a series of competitive 
events. 

The season began with a trip to Ulverston Victoria High School for the South 
Lakeland Tournament. With a few new players joining the squad, there was an 
exciting mix of fresh energy and experienced talent. The team quickly found 
their rhythm and played brilliantly to secure 1st place, earning a well-deserved 
spot in the County Finals. 

The next challenge took us to Penrith for the Cumbria County Finals. The 
competition intensified, and with one player missing, the team had to dig deep. 
Demonstrating great determination and unity, they pulled together and 
delivered a winning performance once again. 

Our final stop was the prestigious Durham Cricket Ground, where the team 
competed in the regional tournament. An early start meant some tired eyes on 
the way there, but once they arrived, the team switched into game mode. A 
newer team member received fantastic encouragement and support from 
teammates, highlighting the strong sense of camaraderie within the group. 
After a series of tough matches, Whinfell proudly finished in 4th place overall 
— a commendable achievement on such a big stage. 

A huge well done to Team Whinfell for representing our school with such 
enthusiasm, sportsmanship, and determination throughout the season!

 


